
Pre-conference information for residents in Glen Eyre 
complex South Hills accommodation 
 
The Glen Eyre complex is located approximately ½ mile from the main Highfield 
Campus.  
 
When you arrive at the Glen Eyre complex, you will need to go to the 24-hour 
Reception (indicated on the map) to collect your room key, access code and Welcome 
Pack. Check in time is usually from 15.00 (unless special arrangements have been 
made). Check out time is 09.30 am. 
 
GLEN EYRE COMPLEX 
 

 
The South Hill accommodation is on the other side of the Glen Eyre complex from 
the Reception area. It is strongly advised, if you arrive by taxi, that you ask 
the taxi driver to wait with your luggage while you collect your key and 
then drive you to your accomodation location in South Hills. 
 
If you are arriving by car, a car parking permit will be available for you at 
Registration. Please note this must be dispalyed in your car at all times to avoid a 
penalty fine.   
 
For further information, please see the website at 
http://www.southampton.ac.uk/accommodation/halls/gleneyrehallscomplex.html  

http://www.southampton.ac.uk/accommodation/halls/gleneyrehallscomplex.html


The following map of the walking route to the conference site offers two options. The 
first (and most direct) route allows you to briefly take advantage of Southampton 
Common. This route is marked in red from the South Hills accommodation (S) to the 
conference venue (C). The additional route (in thick green) follows the footpath and 
is accessible by wheelchair. 
 

 
 



Breakfast 
For residents in the South Hills accommodation, breakfast is provided in restaurants 
on the Highfield campus.  For those arriving on Sunday evening, vouchers will be 
provided at registration on the Glen Eyre site for breakfast on Monday morning in 
the Terrace Restaurant (labelled T on the map) from 08.00-08.30. The Terrace 
restaurant is situated in the Staff Club between the two outdoor seating areas.  
 
For those arriving on Monday, vouchers will be provided at registration on the Glen 
Eyre site for breakfast on Tuesday morning in the Piazza Restaurant (labelled P on 
the map) from 08.30-09.00. 
 
On Wednesday morning and Thursday morning, breakfast will be served in the 
Piazza restaurant (labelled P on the map) from 08.00-08.45. You will need your 
conference badge as identification as conference participants. 
 
For those staying on for Thursday evening, , vouchers will be provided at registration 
on the Glen Eyre site for breakfast on Monday morning in the Terrace Restaurant 
(labelled T on the map) from 08.00-08.30. The Terrace restaurant is situated in the 
Staff Club between the two outdoor seating areas.   
 
Both these venues can be reached by continuing the thin green route (wheelchair 
accessible) along University Road on the map on the previous page.  
 

 

 
 

 

Tourist information 
Tourist information is provided in the conference bag. The City of Southampton 
tourist information website is at http://www.discoversouthampton.co.uk/visit. We 
recommend the Sea City experience, incorporating the Titanic exhibition. There are 
also historic walks around the city of Southampton, which include visits to 15th and 
16th century buildings in the city. 

 

C 
T 

P 

http://www.discoversouthampton.co.uk/visit

